
From: David Laliberte  

Sent: 14 January 2010 16:53 
To: 'Victor Corcoran'; 'Ritch, Anthony'; 'Jan Tjernell'; 'Raul Nicholson-Coe'; 'Nelson, Derrick'; 

'Fijman, Martin'; 'Morris-Gillespie, Christine'; 'Vandendries, Frans'; 'Nadine Ramsay'; 'Woollard, 
Jayne'; Richard.Brazeau@javelinbermuda.com; Mike Edenholm 

Cc: David Archbold; Mark Connors; Jasper Mikkelsen 

Subject: Digicel/LIME Interconnection Agreement Dispute - Request by Digicel for a Right of 
Reply 

The Authority has received a letter from Digicel requesting that it be given a right to respond to 
C&W’s submission dated 11 January 2010 in the above mentioned proceeding.   
 
After careful consideration, the Authority has determined that, although the Dispute Resolution 
Regulations do not explicitly provide a right of reply to Digicel, it is appropriate in the present case 
to allow such a reply. The Authority emphasizes, however, that Digicel’s reply must be responsive 
to C&W’s 11 January 2010 submission and must not introduce any new evidence.  This reply 
must be filed no later than 22 January 2010 and must be copied to LIME, TeleCayman and 
WestTel at the same time as it is submitted to the Authority. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Laliberté 
General Counsel & Head of Licensing and Compliance  
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
PO Box 2502, 3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Road, George Town 
Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands, KY1-1104 
�   Phone: (345) 746-9610 
�   Cell: (345) 525-2506 
�  Fax: (345) 945-8284 
�   E-mail: david.laliberte@icta.ky 

�    Web: http://www.icta.ky  
Linkedin: http://www.linkedin.com/in/davidlaliberte 
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